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23 October 2024
47th Session of the UPR Working Group
Review of Norway 

President, 
Armenia welcomes the delegation of Norway and thanks for the presentation of the national report. We commend Norway for its steadfast commitment to democracy and protection and promotion of human rights.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Armenia appreciates the important contributions of Norway aimed at preserving and enhancing the distinct utility of the UPR as an acting chair of the UPR Group of friends.  
We took a positive note of the progress achieved by Norway in identification and protection of the human rights of victims of trafficking, including children and minors. We encourage Norway to continue its efforts in this direction. 
We recommend Norway: 
1. To consider the possibilities of making the pre- primary education free, for at least one year. 
2. To continue its efforts to ensure the right to inclusive education for girls, minorities, disabilities, Indigenous Peoples and migrants. 

Thank you. 
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